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July 2003

Dear Ministers, Directors of Religious Education, Newsletter Editors, and Leaders of the Prairie
Star District:

Enclosed you will find an application to present a workshop at the 2004 Prairie Star District
Annual Conference, April 23 — 26 in Kansas City, Missouri, hosted by All Souls Unitarian
Universalist Church. The theme will be “Growing Season”.

We invite you to consider the opportunity to present a workshop related to the many aspects of
growth in our congregations, district or association. We are confident you will come up with
creative, informative, stimulating and humbling ideas for workshop topics relevant to UU’s within
the Prairie Star District. Please feel free to make copies of this workshop application to distribute
within your congregation.

The Annual Conference Program Planning Group requires all workshop presenters to register and
pay for the conference. Cooperation in this is greatly appreciated. Exhibitors are also expected to
pay a fee based on the hotel space rental. If exhibitors attend workshops or eat a conference meal,
they should also pay the registration fee.

The postmark deadline for returning workshop applications is October 3, 2003. The return mailing
and E-mail addresses are on the application. We will be selecting the workshops shortly after that

date and cannot guarantee space for late admissions.

We look forward to hearing from you with workshop ideas. Thank you for your participation in
encouraging others to apply. See you in Kansas City!

Best regards,

The Annual Conference Program Planning Group

Sam Wormley, Chair Diana Allen Gina Dugan

1205 Scholl Road uudiana@yahoo.com nicholquarters @usfamily.net
Ames, IA 50014

(515) 296-2627 Rev. Janne Eller-Isaacs Eric Severson

swormley1 @mchsi.com janne @unityunitarian.org uuseverson @prodigy.net







